
We Want YOU...

\

to Perform!

Winter Guard combines spinning of equipment with 

music, dance and theater.  Our nationally regarded 

program has three teams which compete throughout 

Connecticut and beyond. 

Bethel Winter Guard invites all 3rd-8th grade students 

within the Bethel Public Schools to join. No experience 

needed and no one ‘Sits on the Bench!’

Interested in learning about Bethel Winter Guard? 

Practices start September 29th with registration 

through October, to prepare for the competition 

season. Register at FamilyID.com or

Find more info at www.bethelwinterguardCT.com

Or contact us @ bethelwinterguardCT@gmail.com

http://www.bethelwinterguardct.com/
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